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The African Journal of Information Systems
Dear Editor:
Thank you for the email notifying me that my paper entitled “Cultivating Third Party Development in Platform-centric Software Ecosystems: Extended Boundary Resources Model” has been accepted for publication with minor revisions. Please also extend my gratitude to the reviewers for taking time to review my paper and offer me useful insights on how I could further improve my work.
Reading through the reviewers reports there were three issues needing my attention:
1. Language errors: reviewer number 1 mentions language errors. Although no specific errors are mentioned.
2. Methodology: both reviewers suggest that the methodology could be improved by adding details of the dataset used
3. DHIS abbreviation: reviewer number 2 suggests the paper can be further improved by addressing at the beginning what DHIS stands for.
I have addressed these concerns as follows:
1. Language errors: I have read through the paper and corrected any language errors I was able to identify.
2. Methodology: while maintaining brevity I have added specifics to methodology to provide more insight regarding the dataset used.
3. DHIS abbreviation: I have provided the expanded version of the acronym where it first appears in the paper (on page 2).
In addition, reviewer 1 suggests the paper could be shorter but says it’s not a requirement. I have edited the paper in bits to reduce the length of the document without losing clarity. However, the change in length is not that significant. Other issues raised, for example funding and resultant effects of regional onsite training, while important can easily be explored as areas of further research as they are not directly related to the conceptual framework the paper is premised.
Sincerely,
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